NEW ZEALAND GAZETTE

Corrigendum—Chiropractic Board APC and Disciplinary Levy Fees Notice

In the notice with the above title, published in the New Zealand Gazette, 21 December 2023, Notice No. 2023-gs5960
replace:

“The Board agreed to suspend charging the disciplinary levy for the 2023/2024 APC year and will re-evaluate this
decision for the subsequent APC year.”

With:

“The Board agreed to suspend charging the disciplinary levy for the 2024/2025 APC year and will re-evaluate this
decision for the subsequent APC year.”

Replace:

“In November 2022, the Board published a consultation document, outlining the reasons for a proposed change to
the disciplinary levy and sought feedback.”

With:

“In September 2023, the Board published a consultation document, outlining the reasons for a proposed change to
the disciplinary levy and sought feedback.”

Dated at Wellington this 25th day of March 2024.
GLENYS SHARMAN, General Manager/Registrar, Chiropractic Board.
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